
 

Lancaster Seventh-Day Adventist Church 
The Mission of the Lancaster Seventh-Day Adventist Church 

is to be a Worshiping Community for Gospel Witness, 

Christian Education, Caring Fellowship, 

and Loving Service in an Environment of Grace. 
 

 

Sabbath, January 24, 2015 
 

 

  9:30    The Church at Study  
Adult Sabbath School                                                       Fellowship Hall 

New Believers Class                                                   School Classroom 

Young Adult Class                                                                  Sanctuary 

10:35   Song Service                                                             Travis Dean 

10:55  Announcements                                             Anthony Southard     

Personal Ministries                                                            Freda Shultz                   

 

  Worship Service 

*Introit             “Oh, How He Loves You and Me”     Back of Bulletin  

*Invocation                                                                Anthony Southard                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

*Hymn of Praise    “Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing”          # 334         
Offering                           Religious Liberty       

 **Preparation for Prayer    “As We Come to You in Prayer”      # 671 

**Pastoral Prayer                                                     Anthony Southard                                                                        

Church School Offering                                                           Children 

Children’s Story                                                                                                        
Scripture                       

Sermon                                                                       Anthony Southard                                              

*Closing Hymn              “Rescue the Perishing”                           # 367  

*Benediction                                                              Anthony Southard                                                                                                                                         

*Dismissal             “Dismiss Us Lord With Blessing”                     # 690 

 

 pianist:  Travis Dean   
 

 

*Congregation Please Stand                                          Sunset Tonight: 5:42 
**Congregation Please Kneel                                  Sunset Next Friday: 5:49 
 

  
 

 

  
 

Welcome all visitors and members!   

May you be blessed by taking part in the worship service this morning.  
 
Today:  Our offering today is for RELIGIOUS LIBERTY.  Our 
freedom to worship is a great blessing. 
 
Tuesday:   “We are studying LAST DAY EVENTS by Ellen G. 
White.  We have study guides and will be taking an in depth look at 
what’s coming in the days ahead just before Jesus comes.  Plan now 
on attending every meeting!”  -- Pastor Tom -- 

  
Thursday:  KOINONIA MEETING at the home of Freda Shultz, 7 pm.   

 
Next Sabbath, January 31 will be YOUTH SABBATH.  The speaker 
will be Allen Cramblit. 

   
Looking Ahead: 

 WOMEN’S SEMINAR:  Sunday, February 1 at the Worthington 
Church, led by Dr. Celeste Holbrook.  See bulletin board. 

 SUPERBOWL PARTY!  Sunday, February 1 at 6:30 pm in the 
church fellowship hall.  Arrive half an hour before the game 
begins and bring snacks such as chips, pizza, finger foods and 
your favorite drink.    

 SABBATH SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING:  February 7 after 
the fellowship dinner.  If anyone has concerns or questions 
regarding Sabbath School that you would like discussed at the 
meeting, contact Cesilia Dean at t_c_dean@hotmail.com or  
call 740-681-1633. 

 COMMUNION SABBATHS for 2015:  February 21, May 16, 
August 15, November 20. 

 
VEGETARIAN MEAT SUBSTITUTE FOODS are now available at  
the Good Neighbor Thrift Store!  
 
A big THANK YOU to all who helped Ronda Dever move last Sunday! 
Your help was greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for silencing your cell phone during Church. 

mailto:t_c_dean@hotmail.com

